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Dear Parents & Carers, 

As we reach the end of a very busy week, we want to thank the children for their energy and enthusiasm. In addition, 

we wish to thank you for your support. Our bake sale was a resounding success and it was clear the efforts many 

had gone to over the weekend to bake such delights! This week we also continued with swimming for Years 5&6, 

brass band for Year 5 and our new Year 3 lunch clubs run by our leaders. It is such a wonderful sight to see Year 6 

able to immerse themselves in giving back to the youngest members of Fair Field, particularly after such a long peri-

od of bubbles and restrictions. They make such terrific     leaders and deliver their clubs with such passion. All the 

children are welcome and, weather and           commitments dependent, they are held on Tuesday, Wednesday and 

Thursday lunchtimes.  When         collecting from after school clubs, there have been many incidents of inadequate 

parking - blocking in members of staff and/or other parents. We are going to trial opening the playground gates to 

allow parents to remain able to park onsite. Please ensure you park uniformed and be mindful of pedestrians and 

other cars.  Lastly, next week is Bike to School Week!  We hope to have lots of children cycling and/or scooting to 

school.  There are cycle sheds next to the Year 6 classrooms.  Don’t forget your helmet too! 

       Mrs Goodwin & The Fair Field Team 

Cross Country  
 

On Tuesday 12th October Fair Field Junior School will be      
attending time trials for Cross Country at Queen's School. All    
children are welcome to enter. The course is approximately 2km. 
If your child would like to take part please sign them up through 
Gateway.  

If you are able to assist with transport on the day (it is most likely 
to be the morning) please indicate this on the notes section. In 
the event interest is high, we will consider transporting the     
children via coach.   

Bake sale 

Thank you to everyone for supporting 
our bake sale on Monday. Thank you 
to those who baked such delicious 
treats and for giving the children 
money to support this worthwhile 
cause. As a trust we raised a         
staggering £658 which will go a long 
way into supporting the work being done by  Sebby’s   
Corner. For more information on the work Sebby’s corner 
do please visit  
https://www.sebbyscorner.co.uk/refugeeappeal  

Diary Dates 

 

Monday 27th September - Year 4 Roman Day 

Wednesday 29th September - Bat Walk (Nature leaders) 

Monday 4th October - School photographs  

Sunday 10th October - Year 5 Brass Band Trip 

Tuesday 12th October—Cross Country  

Thursday 21st October - PLIP due in 

Monday 25th – Friday 29th October - Half term 

Thursday 11th November - Open day for new parents (4pm) 

Wednesday 24th -  Friday 26th November—Burwell (Y3) 

Tuesday 14th December - Last swimming for Y5&6 

Tuesday 21st December - Last day of term (1.30pm) 

   Attendance 

 

National Fitness Day 

The children all     

enjoyed the whole 

school high intensity 

workout (HIT) and 

the extra sporting 

activities during lunchtime with Mr Flynn on  

Wednesday. We were very lucky with the weather! 

3 Walliams 95.7% 5 Ridley 96.3% 

3 Blyton 94% 5 Pullman 96.9% 

4 Morpurgo 94.6% 6 Rosen 92.3% 

4 Rowling 98.1% 6 Blackman 94.3% 



F Factor 

Superstars 

Diamond Book 
 3 Walliams 

 

Emil 

Albert 

Isla 

Maddi-
son 

4 Morpurgo 

 

Laura 

Bridie 

Chloe La-
van 

Emily 
Newvell 

5 Pullman 

 

Ioannis 

Alexander 

Han-
nahLee 

Rassim 

6 Rosen 

 

Leonie  

Yashika  

Georgie  

Blake  

Oliver 

 

3 Blyton 

 

Ellis 

Maya 

Alex Z 

Zara 

4 Rowling 

 

Alessia 

Connor  

Deeshan 

Albie-J 

5 Ridley 

 

Eve 

Harrison 

Vinny 

Charlie 

Freddie 

Ollie 

Olivia 

6 Blackman 

 

Rory 

Brody 

Aidan 

Poppy 

Sophia 

CLASS Super Star For… 

3  

Walliams Anna  

Having so much positive Fair Field energy both in 
the classroom and out on the playground. She is a 
fantastic role model to all. She is a pleasure to 
teach and get to know.  

3 

Blyton Toby 

Having the most amazing thirst for learning and 
enjoyment of life. Your enthusiasm is very conta-
gious, I love your energy. 

4  

Morpurgo Yael 

Contributing great ideas to class discussions and 
for completing your instruction writing task with 
enthusiasm and determination. 

4 

Rowling Stephen 

For being fantastic! You work so hard and always 
produce work that I am so proud of! You are an ab-
solute pleasure to teach.  

5  

Ridley Eve 

Fantastic focus and achievement in class and 
working hard on the necessary nine! Well done - 
keep up the good work.  

5  

Pullman Richie 

For making great choices and working hard. You 
push yourself and show excellent energy for learn-
ing. 

 6  

Rosen Ellie 

For consistently making the right choices and for always 
producing high quality work. You are an absolute pleasure 
to teach.  

6  

Blackman William 

Having an enthusiastic approach to English and his-
tory this week. This has helped you write an inter-
esting recount from the perspective of a German 
fighter-pilot. 

P.E. Kits 

We apologise for 

stock issues with 

our P.E. Kits.  The 

company are work-

ing hard for us to 

resolve the issues 

and it will be with 

    us very soon.   



TT Award winners 

Keep In Touch 
Email: admin@fairfield.herts.sch.uk 

Tel: 01923 856 341 

Fair Field Junior School  

Watford Road, 

Radlett, Hertfordshire, WD7 8LU 

INBOUND MESSAGES from GATEWAY: 01923 750 087 
 

@FairFieldJrSch @ffjsradlett 

3 Walliams Albert 5 Ridley  Stephanie 

3 Blyton  Ted 5 Pullman Ollie 

4 Morpurgo Skye 6 Rosen Honey 

4 Rowling Stephen  6 Blackman Harry 

It’s great to see so many superstars on Gold this week! 

Year 5 are really enjoying their brass band music lessons Our school council organised a fabulous bake sale 

Our Year 6 leaders are running some fantastic clubs for Year 3 

mailto:admin@fairfield.herts.sch.uk

